
Notice to Pomona Valley Transportation Authority Passengers including
Claremont Dial-a-Ride and San Dimas Dial-a-Cab

Effective Aug 20, 2023 all of the PVTA, Claremont Dial-a-ride and San Dimas Dial-a-cab wheelchair accessible
vehicles including minivans and large cutaway vehicles will be operated by one contractor Transdev. Transdev,
formerly known as First Transit, has and is currently operating services for PVTA. Additionally, to enhance the
availability of wheelchair accessible vehicles Uber will be assisting as needed with passenger trips that do not require
mobility devices or additional assistance. PVTA will continue its policy of allowing passengers to submit a request for
reasonable modification if additional assistance is needed to board a vehicle.

PVTA will heavily monitor this transition and will appreciate any feedback or suggestions via email at info@pvtrans.org
or by phone at 909-596-7664 #0.

In an effort to help with this transition, PVTA will be waiving fares for all its services effective August 20, 2023. Fares
will resume October 1, 2023.

Current vehicles in the PVTA fleet:

*Uber vehicles will vary (make, model, year, color, etc)

*for alternate format or language please call (909)596-7664 #0


